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In preparing for the Cairo Conference, the Canadian government
invited the views of a wide range of Canadians, principally
through the National Advisory Council on the ICPD. The
Government also welcomed the views of individual Canadians,
interest groups, parliamentarians, the provinces and United
Nations agencies .
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For further information, media representatives may contact :

Media Relations Offic e
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade
(613) 995-1874


